CITY OF PHILADELPHIA

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE FRANK BRESLIN, CPA
Municipal Services Building Revenue Commissioner
1401 John F. Kennedy Boulevard Chief Collections Officer
Philadelphia, PA 19102

(215) 686-6400

FAX (215) 686-6537

Chief Clerk Michael Decker
Room 402 City Hall

Broad & Market Streets
Philadelphia, PA 19107

March 2,2023
To Chief Clerk Michael Decker:

This letter is to certify that the Tax Credit and Refund Eligibility Notice required by
Bill 220006 is publicly available on the Department of Revenue's website and the
Department of Revenue has sent an electronic notice to all Wage taxpayers. You
can find Child Tax Credit information online at
https://www.phila.gov/services/payments-assistance-taxes/taxes/tax-
credits/resident-tax-credits/child-tax-credit-ctc-resources/.

If you have any additional questions | can be contacted at:
Email: Frank.Breslin@ phila.gov
Phone: 215.686.6400

Thank you.

Sincerely,

iy

Frank Breslin
Revenue Commissioner- Chief Collections Officer



